
                                                                         NEOCHAPTER IASWG 

 

 The North-East Ohio chapter of the international Association for Social Work with Groups (NEO 
Chapter IASWG) invites students to apply for a membership grant to the IASWG ($37) and to attend the 
June 3-5, 2026 online IASWG symposium ($40). 

 This application must be submitted before June 1, 2026, to be processed. 

               Applicants must be attending one college in Ohio.  

                                                                       APPLICATION 

First Name______________________________________________________________________ 

Last Name______________________________________________________________________ 

School_________________________________________________________________________ 

Email address____________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am submitting my application for a grant  

- FOR MEMBERSHIP                                                
 

- FOR SYMPOSIUM PARTICIPATION:                     

               Will you attend the IASWG symposium session JUNE 3-5-2026?       (In Puerto Rico) 

                                                 A- Online 

1- Only 1 day:              YES                              NO 
2- Full   3 days:            YES                              NO 

                                                B- In-person Taking place in San Juan of Puerto Rico 

                                                                 YES                           NO 

Send this application to:  

        Mamadou M. Seck at                                mamadouseck@att.net 

         Angela Alonso at                                           amalonso0917@gmail.com 

 

mailto:mamadouseck@att.net
mailto:amalonso0917@gmail.com

